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1958-2013 Annual rainfall average: 22.40”  

Rainfall data collected from          

www.usace.army 

                                   CORPORATE COMMITMENT 

To provide our shareholders with reliable and good quality water service at a cost effective rate 

     2021 2022 2023 

Jan. 3.31 .22 6.26 

Feb. .03 .44 5.99 

Mar. 1.52 1.84 10.86 

April .88 1.06 1.44 

May. .45 .36 1.14 

June .01 .21 .79 

July .19 .00 .00 

Aug. .00 .00 2.94 

Sept. .00 1.65  

Oct. 1.21 .99  

Nov. .00 5.57  

Dec. 11.25 5.13  

TOTAL 18.85 17.47 29.42 

 

      

NOTICE INVITING SEALED BIDS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that San Antonio Water Company, hereinafter referred to as the 
“Company”, on behalf of and as authorized by the Board of Directors of Company, will receive 
sealed bids for the auction of the following stock due to outstanding liens and bids will start at the 
minimum listed amount: 
 

Stock Certificate Number                    Share Amount                       Minimum Bid Amount 

     A13283         1/4 share   $ 8,500.00 

     A13282         1/4 share   $ 8,500.00 

     A11023         1/4 share                                     $ 8,500.00 
 

All bids must be received before 9:00 a.m. P.S.T. on November 14, 2023 in the office of San An-
tonio Water Company, 139 N. Euclid Avenue, Upland, CA 91786.  Sealed bids MUST be sub-
mitted on a properly completed “Stock Auction Bid Form” which states the sealed bid auc-
tion terms.  Copies of the bid form and terms can be obtained from the office or at 
www.sawaterco.com.  

Bids will be opened publicly beginning at 9:00 a.m. P.S.T. on November 14, 2023 and results will 
be posted on company website by end of the day.  
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I’ve heard it said that Southern California does indeed have four seasons; Heat, Wildfires, Mudslides and Earth-

quakes. Happy Autumn everyone! The nights are getting longer and cooler, which is a pleasant change as we tran-

sition from the ‘Heat’ season to the ‘Wildfire’ season. 

 

While it is true all year, during the Heat Season, otherwise known as Summer, the Company does not import any 

water. Not one drop. All of SAWCo’s water originates from San Antonio Canyon and Cucamonga Canyon. Helped by 

cool weather and ample rainfall during the first half of 2023, the canyons continue to meet our water needs this 

year. In January of 2023 shareholders consumed 817 Acre-Feet of water. In comparison, July consumption almost 

doubled to 1,577 acre-feet. 

 

Shareholders have consumed 6,476 acre-feet of water through the first seven months of 2023. At the same time, 

the Company has been able to stash away 5,937 acre-feet of water into underground storage thanks to high 

streamflow from our canyons. Both of these statistics are good news. Consumption is on track to meet full entitle-

ment delivery by the end of the year. At the same time, the Company has been able to store significant water in 

local groundwater basins for future use. These two points of data are wonderful news for both the short-term and 

long-term health of the San Antonio Water Company. 

 

As San Bernardino moves into cooler weather the Company will be adjusting monthly entitlements downward to 

reflect reduced irrigation and landscaping demands. Please make sure to adjust your sprinklers for cooler weath-

er. Or better yet, install a smart irrigation controller that will do it automatically for you.  

 

Wildfires and Santa Ana winds are a way of life during Autumn in Southern California. Their devastating impact is 

brought home every year through TV, newspaper articles and social media accounts. Protecting your home from 

wildfires requires diligence and forethought. 

 

There are many things that you can do to prepare for fire season. I encourage you to visit https://

smokeybear.com/en/prevention-how-tos/equipment-use-and-maintenance/how-to-prepare-your-home-for-wildfire 

for smart home defense strategies.  

 

For its part, the Company takes wildfire threats seriously and conducts a number of preparatory efforts. One such 

effort is ensuring all the system valves that control water flow are functioning. Referred to as ‘valve exercising’, 

company staff routinely open and close the hundreds of buried valves strategically located throughout our system. 

This ‘exercising’ ensures valves will operate in times of emergency, such as being able to stop the flow of water 

when a fire hydrant is damaged. Additionally, properly working valves allow the Company to strategically redirect 

water during times of emergency to areas that need it most. Valve exercising is just one way the Company main-

tains your water system. 

 

   Please prepare and stay safe during fire season!  

 

 
 

             
 

https://smokeybear.com/en/prevention-how-tos/equipment-use-and-maintenance/how-to-prepare-your-home-for-wildfire
https://smokeybear.com/en/prevention-how-tos/equipment-use-and-maintenance/how-to-prepare-your-home-for-wildfire
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                          Project Update 
   

                         

HO L LY  DRIV E  RESERVO IR  –  
PHA S E  3  
At its December 2022 meeting, the Board approved a $920k project 

to install a second 100,000-gallon steel tank at the upper end of Holly 

Drive. This tank will provide additional fire and operations water stor-

age for the Company. The second tank has been constructed and is 

currently receiving it’s protective epoxy coating. This final phase brings 

total water storage at our Holly Drive site to 200,000 gallons. 

 

 
FO R E BAY  OU TFAL L  MO D ER N I ZATI ON  
At its May 2023 meeting, the Board approved a $124k contract to design a replacement pipeline for the 

irrigation outfall from the Company’s Forebay facility. This project will relocate an existing antiquated 

pipeline from Ocean View Drive backyards into Mesa Terrace Drive and remove an old hydraulic break at 

Paloma Curve. The project is currently under design and construction of this $1M project is scheduled to 

begin in the Winter of 2024. 

 
WEL L  31 P I P ELI N E  REP L AC EM ENT  
At its May 2023 Meeting, the Board approved a $87k design contract to replace approximately 1,400 

lineal feet of pipeline delivering water from Well 31 to the Company’s facilities along Upland Hills Golf 

Club. The project is currently under design and construction of this $500k project should begin in the 

Winter of 2023. 

 

WEL L  19 CO NSTRU CTIO N  
At its April 2022 meeting, the Board approved a $1.2M project to install a new 

well at the Well 19 site in the Cucamonga Canyon adjacent to the Holiday Rock 

Company. The test well has been completed and water is currently being sampled 

from various locations to determine the best depth to pump water from. At its Sep-

tember 2023 meeting, the Board authorized the construction of a $1.6M produc-

tion well at Well Site 19. Construction of this new production well will begin imme-

diately. To bring the well water into our system we will need to construct a new 

pipeline in 2024 or 2025.  

 



     

       

SAWCo Waterworks  

is produced quarterly to keep 
San Antonio Water Company 
shareholders informed about 
water-related issues and up-
coming events.  If you have any 
questions or comments, please 
call the office at 909-982-4107. 
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   16th ANNUAL SAN ANTONIO CANYON WATERSHED CLEAN UP DAY 
 
The 16th Annual San Antonio Canyon Watershed Clean Up Day was a great success.  

About 50 volunteers from around the area picked up and collected many bags of trash 

and debris.  We thank you for your participation. Such a beautiful area that we need to 

protect. Cleaning up the watershed keeps trash from ending up in our aquifers down-

stream.  Thanks to the committee members, San Antonio Water Company, City of Pomona 

and City of Upland, including their staff of volunteers that made this all happen.  Also, 

thanks to Chino Basin Water Conservation District for all their help.  

                See you again next year! 

 

 

 

 


